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LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

December 14, 1999

Senator Erpenbach:

Attached is the amendment you requested regarding false reporting by a credit
union. As requested, this amendment is modeled after s. 221.1004, stats., except that
this provision indicates more clearly which statements are prohibited, is updated to
cover false reports made in other than a paper format and retains the penalty provision
currently in SB-274.

Please let me know if you desire any changes.

Robert J. Marchant

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 261-4454

E—mail: Robert.Marchant@legis.state.wi.us



